
 
 
 
 

Protecting Our Community...Together! 

 

                                             PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

The Southborough Police Department is looking for any information regarding a missing person report 

that was filed yesterday, March 30, 2017, at approximately 5:00 p.m. by family members. 

Michael Kelleher (age 23) of Southborough was last seen leaving the Boston Garden on foot at 

approximately 9:00 p.m. on March 29th near the end of the Boston Celtics game.  Michael is Caucasian, 

6’2’, 180 pounds, with a very thin build.  He has brown hair and blue eyes.  Michael was last seen 

wearing brown pants, a Celtics jersey, gray sweatshirt, and a Celtics hat. 

Southborough Detectives are currently working with Boston Police (Area A-1) Detectives to obtain more 

information.  Anyone having further details should contact the Southborough Police Department at 

(508) 485-2147 or Boston Area A-1 at (617)343-4240.  The public is encouraged to share the post of 

Michael’s picture on our Facebook page. 

Further information will be released as it becomes available. 

 

Kenneth M. Paulhus                                                                                                                                                 

Chief of Police                                                                                                                                                             
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